
 

    
GOD BLESS AMERICA AGAIN!!! 
 
July is a month for we (in America) to celebrate our freedom and independence!!  No celebration of 
this would be correct without giving thought to the PRICE that was paid for our freedom.  Too often we 
want to enjoy the fruits of liberty but have put very little thought or investment into that fruit.  If we only 
act as consumers and give nothing back, we would deplete the vineyard and leave our great nation 
desolate and barren. 
 

Let it never be said of us that we would be that sort!!! 
 

As a church, we also acknowledge that our first obligation is to worship and serve God.  To love Christ 
and to tell others about Him.  Have you ever thought about how our discipleship could be what God 
uses to bless America? 
 

Imagine how peaceful our communities would eventually become if we loved like Christ.  If we served 
like Him.  If we put aside our differences and did the very things that God called us to do as the 
church?? 
 

Instead of shouting our elected leaders down and instead of criticizing them at every turn, perhaps we 
should PRAY FOR THEM and LOVE THEM.  They are imperfect.  So are we.  But if we start praying 
for God to be active in THEIR lives, have you ever thought what kind of difference that might make?? 
 

You might be thinking "David has lost it" or "here he goes again dreaming pie in the sky ideas."  But I 
believe God is powerful enough to change it all.  And if we will put as much effort into praying for our 
elected leaders as we do shouting them down, He might just be moved to make a difference.  (By the 
way, that little trick also works when we are disillusioned with ministers.....) 
 

Keep praying for God to bless America again!! And be willing to BE the agent of that blessing!!! 
 

David 
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Ways to give your tithe 
 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

 

Financial Report Through June 23, 2024 
 
Year to date needs………............$796,980.12 
Year to date receipt………………$733,929.14 

      
 
 
 
 

 

 

Radiate Church is leading a Community Back-To-
School Party on July 27 from 10am – 12pm at the West 
Florence Fire Station Annex on Pine Needles Road.  
Currently there are 10 local churches, including EBC, 
working together to make this event happen. 
 

EBC has been tasked with collecting 200 high school 
bookbags—these must be large enough for a 
chromebook.  There will also be a need for volunteers 
on July 26 for set-up and July 27 for the event and 
clean-up.   
Can you donate one or more high 
school bookbags?   

 

 

Canned Soup 
and 
Vegetables 
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We are getting close to reaching our Goal of paying off the Worship 
Center! We have completed the 4th Goal, WOO HOO!!! One more Goal 
to go!!!! Help us to get the chairs colored green!!  

                                                                                                                             

 

A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 


